
LENNAF 
November 20, 2012 

Mr. Bill Carlie, Compliance Manager 
Maitland Service Office 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
601 South Lake Destiny Road, Suite 200 
Maitland, FL 32751 

Re: Request for Extension- HB 503, Emergency Order 12-140 and Emergency Order 12-199 
King's Ridge, Clermont, Lake County, Florida 

Dear Mr. Carlie: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the permit holder of the above referenced permits will 
rely on three (3) recent extension authorizations. The first extension is the two-year extension of the 
expiration dates as granted by House Bill 503 for certain development orders, permits and other 
authorizations. In order to receive the extension, the developer must provide the local government written 
notification by December 31, 2012. Please accept this letter as proof of said required notification. 

The other two extensions are authorized pursuant to Section 252.363, Florida Statutes, which 
provides in part, that permits and other authorizations are extended for the length of the state of emergency 
issued and an additional six months thereafter. The second extension is associated with State Emergency 
Order 12-140 for Tropical Storm Debby which extends and tolls certain time-frames associated with specified 
permits and development orders as part of the Governor's state of emergency declaration. The extension 
period is six (6) months in addition to the sixty (60) days tolled period. The third extension is associated 
with State Emergency Order 12-199 for Tropical Storm Isaac which extends and tolls certain time-frames 
associated with specified permits and development orders as part of the Governor's state of emergency 
declaration. The extension period is six (6) months in addition to the sixty (60) days tolled period. 

The new expiration dates will be as follows: 
Permit Issue Current ExDiration HB 503 EO 12-140 EO 12-199 
2-069-1212N May 14, 1996 Mar. 17, 2016 N/A 11/16/2016 7/15/2017 
40-069-19411-17 Oct. 9, 2003 Aug. 12, 2015 N/A 4/12/2016 11/11/2016 

40-069-19411-1 Nov. 14, 2003 Sept. 20, 2105 N/A 5/19/2016 1/18/2017 

The permit holder anticipates acting on the permits and completing work authorized by the permits 
prior to the new expiration dates. No warning letters have been issued and no enforcement actions are 
pending for noncompliance with the conditions of any of the permits identified above, and the extension of 
the expiration dates of the permits will not delay or prevent compliance with a court order. 

In accordance with House Bill 503, and pursuant to Section 252.363, Florida Statutes, for EO 2012- 
140 and EO 2012-199, please consider this the requisite notice that that permit holders hereby request to 
extend the expiration dates as listed above for the development of their property located within the above 
listed project. Please contact me should you require anything further to process these extensions or if you 
have any questions. Thank you for your assistance. - 

Sinc7rely, 

c a thward, Vice President 
Lennar Homes, LLC 

U.S. Home Corporation 
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4600 West Cypress Street  Suite 200 .Tampa, FL 33607  Phone: 813-574-5700 
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